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On March 9, 2015, at approximately 2:45 PM, Burbank Police personnel 
responded to 3000 North Bel Aire (City of Burbank Landfill) regarding an 
industrial accident investigation. 
  

Road Builder’s Incorporated, a private contractor, was performing 
roadway services in the landfill.  An employee was driving a rock mover truck 
in the site.  The truck rolled down an embankment for an undetermined reason.  
The driver was ejected from the truck.  Burbank Fire Department responded to 
the scene for medical attention.  However, the driver succumbed to his injuries 
 
 Burbank Police Detectives are investigating the incident along with Cal 
OSHA and the Los Angeles County District Attorney’s Office. 
 

The identity of the deceased male is being withheld pending notification 
of his next of kin.  
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